PRESENT ¢

NORTH SHORE REGIONAL COLLEGE COORDINATING COMMITTEE

MINUTES OF A MEETING of the North Shore
Regional College Coordinsting Cammittoe,
held on Saturday, February 17thy; at

10:00 asme in the North Vancouver School

Board Administration Offices.

Mr. F,D. Ross

Mr. T.Jo MacDonald

Mrs TeBoMo Fougberg

Mr, H.C. Ferguson

Mrs. A, Radeliffe

Mr. Ro¥W, KeyBs

Mro ono lucas

Dry G.B, Wilson

Mr. CoP, Jones (Chairman)

Howe Sound
”
”

Wast Vancouver
"
8

Noxth Vancouver
"
"

Mr. L. Brooks (Secreisry) "

Mr. Lyall Parkes
Mrs. Louise Spratley

A lengthy and detailed discussion took place of the various
publicity programs now being used to promote the plebiscite,

It was agreed that & mass public meeting should be held in
support of the college on Thursday, February 29th, in West Vancouver
Senior Secondary School (this date was subsequently changed to Wednesday,
February 28th), Various speakers were suggestad, including Dr, lan
McTaggart-Cowan, Dr, Bart Wales, Mr. Stewart McGill, Mr. Dean Gourd,

Mr., Frank Beinder, Dr. Archie McKinnen, and others. Selectlon of speakers
was left to Mr. Peter Jonsss The physical arrangements wers left to
Mr, Farguson and the West Vancouver School Board,

It was further agreed thst with regerd to publicity material,
Mr, Parkes would supply the various Board Offices with the materisl, and
local cormittees would arrange for the local distribution.

The Committee approved the plan of an open letter to Secondery
students, providing them with specific details about the proposed college.
Mr, Lucas was asked to prepare this letter.

The Committee then entered into a long discussion of the matter
of projected costs for the collegs, which Mr. Jonss had promised the
Cammittee would produce. Data from the Davis, MacConnell, Ralston report
was examined and evaluated, and new projections of future coats developed.
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It was decided to produce estimated costs for 1968, 1969, and 1973,
assuriing that permanent buildings sre built at that time.

The proposed announcement for administrative staff was approved
and referred to Willigms & Wilson for professional assistance, The
effective date was advanced to April 30th from March 15th. The summary
of the Davis, MacConnell, Ralston report prepared by Mr, Ferguson was
distributed to members of the Committee, The thanks of the Coamittee
were axtended to Mr, Ferguson,

The Secretary was asked to write a letter to the Deputy Minister
asking for the Department®s participation in the cost of the initial
library.

Board members wers reminded that they sre expected to submit
names of proposed nominees to ths Regional College Council at the meeting
of February 2k4th,

The next meesting was set for Saturday, February 24th at 9:00 a.m.
in the Administrative Offices of the North Vancouvar School Board.

Respectfully submitted,
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Leslie D.Go M'
Secretary.
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